

The Historic Sports and Racing Car Association of New South Wales Inc.

PHOTOGRAPHER'S INVITATION

Dear Photographer,

You are most cordially invited to join us at Sydney Motorsport Park on 1st and 2nd of December 2018, for the Tasman Festival of Historic motorsport.

HSRCA like to ensure your safety. In order that you can carry out your activities in a friendly environment, we ask that you undertake the following requests:

For this event the HSRCA requests that you register on line with the SMSP.

• http://www.sydneymotorsportpark.com.au/events/media/
Once you are approved, you will be advised of the sign on location which will be either Race Control or the Media Centre.

Private Practice: Friday 30th November. You are welcome to shoot from the open spectator areas of the track on this day. There is **no media/track access** allowed on Private Practice days.

HSRCA will be issuing (2) Entry Passes and a (1) Tender pass, which will be available at the front gate

The Media Centre room will be open over the weekend and Wi-Fi will be available.

We like to thank you for complying with the requests and look forward to the viewing of the "capturing of time".

I hope that you have a great weekend and that your pictures will be able to be used by the HSRCA for which, I request you contact Seth Reinhardt: seth@hsrca.com as per usual.

If you do plan to attend, please send a confirmation email to myself, as per below

Best regards Rod Wallace Event Manager, HSCRA

Email: r.wallac@bigpond.net.au